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June 20, 1995 

Rev Pr Mar R M Castillo VF 
Rector and Parish Priest 
San Pablo Cathedral Parish 
SAN PABLO CITY 4000 
PHILIPPINES 

Dear Father, 

• "L. J./"t 

In the absence of Bishop Leo Clarke, who is on his annual holiday, I write to advise that I 
am in receipt of your letter to him concerning Father Denis McAlinden. 

After consultation with Bishop Michael Malone, Coadjutor Bishop of Maitland, I now wish 
to advise that we do require, for the benefit of those who have lodged their complaints 
against Fr Denis McAlinden, a Jetter indicating that your Diocese has removed his faculties 
and that he will return to England. . 

Failing this procedure those who have ·lodged complaints intend to consider instituting 
criminal charges and compensation charges against the Church. 

'-., Could you please therefore forward to us such a document. 
) 

Yours sincerely 

Monsignor A J Hart, VG 
Vicar General 
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